
 
 
 
Board of Assessors – September 12, 2011 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:35 pm by Chairman Pete Manning.  Also present 
were Jay Newton and Will Naser. 
 

 
1. Minutes of August 29th were approved. 

 
2. Board reviewed and signed the following: 

 
a. Motor vehicle excise abatements $669.58, $375.05 
 

3. Will discussed the certification process with the Board.  Will to find out about 
important guidelines. 
 

4. Board discussed the affordable housing in town 
 

 
5. Documents that were discussed/reviewed during the meeting*: 

 
• Affordable housing units – FY12 values not available until public 

disclosure 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:05 pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Will Naser, MAA 
Principal Assessor 
 
*All documents are available for review at the Assessors’ Office if applicable. 


